

## UNITED STATES SENATE WASHINGTON, D.C.

May 12, 2017

Global Organization for Divinity 3642 Bailey Avenue Manvel, TX 77578

Dear Friends,

Congratulations to the Global Organization for Divinity as you mark 10 years as an organization committed to community engagement and cross-cultural connection. The work of your organization has impacted families in ways that will be experienced by Texans and Americans for generations. Thank you for your commitment to demonstrating lives of service to others.

Through the community engagement of your Namadwaar Prayer House and myriad programs, your work impacts every aspect of the lives you touch. By supporting education for young people in the United States and India, you work to mentally equip children for a dynamic global economy. Through your food and clothing programs, you give families the strength to meet every challenge. With your health fairs and campaigns, you empower individuals to give their own bodies the care needed to live long, full lives. Your promotion of the Indian Classical Arts touches the soul and raises awareness of the vibrant history and beauty of India. For all of this work, grateful Texans thank you.

As you look forward to many more years of building relationships, serving local communities, and fostering understanding, I thank you for being a part of the friendly spirit of Texas.

Sincerely,

Ted Cruz

United States Senator